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To Whom It May Concern:

The Mar Vista Community Council Board of Directors, at its regular
December meeting, approved the following motion regarding the
Windward School’s request for an enrollment increase:

ENV-2010-2553-CE [ZA-1998-892-ZV-CUP]

The Mar Vista Community Council supports the Windward School’s
request to increase enrollment by 75 students to a total enroliment of
550 students at 11530 Palms Blvd contingent upon:

1. The Windward and the City of Los Angeles agreeing that no
additional enrollment increase requests will be made for a minimum of
8 years from the time that the increase to 550 students is granted, and

2. The Windward School will support and finance the
establishment and annual payments of a preferential parking district for
the Butler Ave. cul-de-sac off of Palms if the residents of those streets
approve such an arrangement.

Thank You,
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